News story: Karen Johnston reappointed
as Deputy Pensions Ombudsman

Guy Opperman, Minister for Pensions and Financial Inclusion, on behalf of the
Secretary of State for Work and Pensions, has reappointed Karen Johnston as
Deputy Pensions Ombudsman for a further 2 years. Following on from a 3 year
term, Karen’s reappointment will start on the 1 July 2018.
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